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Comments: This project openly defies the culture of Montana's rural communities and public land ownership. We

do not condone the Seeley lake area becoming the next Red Lodge. To invite in these big resort style

compounds is not the best way to promote the natural resources of the area - in fact it is a sure-fire way to make

sure that our natural resources keep being exploited at the local community's expense, effectively leading an

area that is already experiencing over crowding to even more subjugation to the wealthy's trivial vacations that

provide no long-lasting benefit to our communities. The Forest Service has the power to manage lands in a more

sustainable, equitable way that leads to financial success in the long run. We urge you, do NOT succumb to

easy, sleazy money grabs like this.


